
  

                   
 
 
 
 

  

24th January 2022  

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

Ready for the challenge of a teaching career?  

  

We want to keep you informed of any opportunities which may be of interest to you, your 

family, friends and colleagues. Our school is part of the Bishop Chadwick Catholic Education 

Trust who work with Carmel Teacher Training Partnership, in seeking high quality graduates 

for our Primary and Secondary Teacher Training Programmes commencing in September 

2022.   

  

The Trust is currently recruiting for those interested in teaching Primary Education. We are 

also recruiting for those interested in Secondary Education in the following subject areas:  

  

  Art and Design    Food    Modern Foreign Languages   

  Biology    Geography    Physical Education  

 Chemistry  

 Design and Technology  

 History  

 Maths  

 Physics  

 Religious Education  

  English    Music    

  

Working with the Partnership, which was judged an Outstanding provider by Ofsted (2019), 

we bccet.org.uk/teacher-training have been transforming graduates into the next generation 

of ‘Outstanding’ Primary and Secondary Teachers for over 20 years. With 23 schools 

(increasing to 34 by next summer) within the Trust based in Sunderland, South Tyneside and 

the east area of Durham, you will be matched with the perfect school for you.  

  

If you are interested and would like to know more about this rewarding career, we would 

like to invite you to attend our Virtual Teacher Training Information Session on Thursday 3rd 

February  from 12.30 – 1.00pm. To book your place please email enquiries@bccet.org.uk.   

  

You can find further information about our teacher training programmes by visiting www.  

bccet.org.uk/teacher-training/  

  

Best wishes,   

  

Mrs L Ashton  

Head Teacher 

Fleming Field, Shotton Colliery, Durham. DH6 2JQ 

Tele/Fax: 0191 5261531    Email: ourladyoflourdes@durhamlearning.net                        

Website: http://www.ourladyoflourdes.durham.sch.uk/    Headteacher: Mrs. L. Ashton 
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